
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/24/2014 3:57:13 PM
Subject: RE: Cabinet Dinner

Sounds fun!  Thanks for letting me know.
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 3:57 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: Re: Cabinet Dinner
 
     Sorry - we're in New York then.  Non-refundable airline tickets.
 
CLS
 

On Jun 24, 2014, at 3:38 PM, "Haltiwanger, Katherine" <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

The Governor would like you and your spouse to attend the Cabinet Dinner on Monday, July 28, 2014 at 
6:30 at the Mansion.
 
Thanks,
Katherine
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